KCCL RADIO

PARIS, ARKANSAS

December 30, 1963

Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club

%38 E., 21st St .
Brooklyn, N.Y. 11226

Dear Ernie:

~
This is to confirm your reception report for Recember 16. From

the notes in your report, I can definitely confirm your reception

of KCCL on this date. Than you.




